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I am opposed everything  about this concept. This is a blatant attempt to prevent people from
exercising their 2nd amendment rights and being able to protect themselves or enjoy shooting
sports. It also puts unreasonable restrictions on individuals who own firearms making regular
activity and ownership of a firearm almost completely illegal. Putting liability on an owner for
crimes committed by another person is unacceptable. That's like saying well a guy stole your
kitchen knife and murdered someone so you go to jail because you didn't lock up you knife
drawer.  How does that make any sense? Literally none of this will prevent crime or horrific
acts of violence. Even if you outlawed guns entirely people will commit horrible crimes but
instead of firearms it will be things like bombs. This regulate everything to death mentality is
getting old. Peoples making these kinds of decisions about firearms is unacceptable and
misguided most of whom are ignorant about firearms or any statistics revolving around
firearm violence. Please see past the fear and do not proceed with these horrible ideas.

-Justin Blackmore
Oregon Resident 33yrs
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